
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you to all of you for your wonderful donations from the non-

uniform day last week. 

 

We have turned your donations into 7 hampers and over 20 gift bags, full 

of Christmas treats. Keep an eye on FABs Facebook page, Friends of Ark 

Blacklands PTA, for pictures of them. 

 

Tickets have been printed, and 2 books of 5 will be going home in your 

childôs bag.   More tickets will be available from the office if you would 

like them. 

 

If you would like to enter the raffle, tickets are Ã1 each or Ã5 per book.   

 

Ticket stubs need to be placed in the red box on the wooden fence by the 

main school gates.  

 

Payment can be made directly into our bank account: 

 

Account Name - Blacklands Primary School PTA 

Account No - 21191411 

Sort Code - 404009 

 

Please use your childôs name as reference and use the same name on all 

ticket stubs.   

 

If you choose to pay by cash, please make sure you put the correct money 

in an envelope along with the stubs into the red box with your childôs 

name clearly written. 

  

All tickets must be back by Wednesday 15th December, ready to be 

drawn on Thursday 16th December by Mrs Rankin. 

   

Good luck everyone,  
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Christmas Hamper Raffle 



What have Reception been up to?  

Getting ready to perform their Nativity -' A Wriggly Nativity'  

More photos to follow in next weeks Newsletter! 



This week, Year 1 have been curating their own toy museums as part of their topic, Toys 

Through Time. We have been finding out how to identify old and modern toys and investigating 

how they have changed over time.  

 

All the children became experts in particular toys and we got to share our expertise with our  

co-classes demonstrating fantastic linguistic and physical oracy skills. 

What have Year 1 been up to?  


